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Good afternoon,
 
Response to invitation to comment.
 
We do support the review and feel that the price cap has introduced a level of complacency
which has disrupted the switching market.  This in turn has had an effect on supplier input into
innovation, which could have a knock on effect to products available to prepayment customers. 
While we understand that this was introduced to protect potentially vulnerable customers, does
it achieve the desired effect if customers feel comfortable and protected, and are less likely to
challenge the service they receive from their supplier.  Could they change their payment method
and take advantage of a better tariff? 
We question whether this is the best way to protect vulnerable customers; other initiatives to
encourage switching could lead to potential savings, better customer service and the
convenience of a Smart meter sooner than some suppliers are able to fit them.  One such
initiative which encouraged switching and has helped people save money is the Ofgem led
Collective switching process.
 
 
 
Regards
Carol.
 

Head of Quality and Compliance
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Save £100's on your household bills at www.energyhelpline.com
 
It is part of our core values to consider everyone equally and we expect everyone, working both with and for
Fundraising Innovations, to promote equality and fairness in an environment that is free of harassment,
intimidation, bias, and any discrimination whatsoever.
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